CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Departrment of Community and Economic Development
Interoffice Memo
TO: J. William Reynolds, City Council President

FROM: Darlene L. Heller, Director of Planning and Zoning

RE: Amending Article 342 — Establishing a New LERTA District

At the July 14, 2016 Planning Commission meeting the Commission unanimously voted to recommend
adoption of the revisions to Article 342 as presented at the meeting with the clarification that “residential”
be included in the Ordinance and Resolution to confirm that residential is a permitted use.

Please include this with the balance of the information in your packets for the July 19 meeting related to
the proposed amendments to Article 342.

CC: City Council members
Mayor Donchez
Atty. Leeson
A. Karner
A. Lysaght
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Rarlerfe L. Heller, AICP
Director of Planning and Zoning



